
                                           Information letter 

 

Dear colleagues!  

 

We remind you that registration of participants for the International Conference 

“Branching processes and their application” Tashkent, Samarkand (Uzbekistan), 

September 18-22, 2023 will be completed on July 15, 2023. 

According to the conference program, offline participants of the conference will leave 

for Samarkand on September 20 early in the morning ( 7:00-8:00 ) and return back to 

Tashkent on September 21 (between 16:00-18:00). The Afrosiyab train is the most 

convenient for following the Tashkent-Samarkand-Tashkent route. However, 

September is a very high tourist season in Uzbekistan. For this reason, the Organizing 

Committee of the conference strongly recommends that participants of the offline 

conference purchase tickets for the Afrosiyab train on the Tashkent-Samarkand-

Tashkent route in advance. Detailed information about the procedure for purchasing 

tickets can be found on the website of Uzbekistan Temir Yullari 

(https://railway.uz/uz/) 

 

It should also be noted that the Hotel Avesto (which we have included in the list of 

recommended hotels) (www.HotelAvesto.uz ), is located a 10-minute walk from the 

Institute of Mathematics. 

 

We are waiting for you in Uzbekistan! 

 

Organizing Committee 
 

https://railway.uz/uz/
http://www.hotelavesto.uz/

